
 
 
 

 Members of the  
Highlands Ranch Metro District Board of Directors 

will be attending 
 
 
 

Simply Social  
hosted by 

the Littleton City Council 
February 5, 2015 

From 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at 
Locavore Beer Works 

5950 S. Platte Canyon Road 
Littleton, CO  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

If you should have questions regarding this event, call 791-0430. 
 


